
 We are now in September, and this is a very important month for school. One important thing
is students have learned expectations and are now fully engaged in learning. Another
important thing about September is that it is our first round of testing has begun. Students
will establish the starting point for their learning this month. The final two important things
about September are the focuses on attendance and kindness. An attendance spirit week and
Say Hello Week will take place in September. These weeklong initiatives help students and
families understand the importance of being in school every day and building positive
relationships with others. 
We hope to see you at some of our September events like PTA General Meeting and Family
Lunch Day. 

Sincerely,
Mrs. Del Duca
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ATTENDANCE: 
Attend Today
LLead Tomorrow!

Make attendance a priority. 
Be On Time
Be at School Every Day!

 

Important Dates

Important Information

9/10 General Meeting and Reading Pizza
Picnic
Attendance Week: 9/9-9/13
Start with Hello Week 9/16-9/20
Chic-fil-A Night 9/19
9/23 No School for Students
Chuck E Cheese NIght 9/27

Every Friday is School Spirit Day- 
Wear a Plumb Shirt or Blue or Yellow
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Volunteers make a difference. Contact Mrs. Caroline Palma, Plumb Family and
Community Liaison. Contact Mrs. Palma to get your volunteer registration up to date for
the 24-25 school year. palmac@pcsb.org

Plan to join our PTA- membership is only $5.00 and can be completed through
memberhub. Also consider volunteering with PTA. Your time, whether small or large, has
a significant impact on the success of our school! We need YOU!

PTA & Volunteers

Back to School Forms- ACTION REQUIRED

Back to School Forms Please complete the important back to school forms online. 

 To do this:
 1. Go to Focus at www.focus.pcsb.org
 2. Enter your parent ID and password to log in.
 3. Complete your Back-to-School Forms packet. 

You will be prompted to fill out the forms as soon as you log into Focus.

 Information regarding digital forms and directions are available at: www.pcsb.org/backtoschoolforms
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Commitment to Character
C2C Trait for September is: Citizenship

 “How can I be useful, of what service can I be? There is
something inside me, what can it be?” Vincent van Gogh
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